Hi Bill.

Thanks again for doing such a graat job at our wedding in October. We were really happy with all of the music
and everybody had a great time! | saw people on the dance floor that | would have never expected to see there.

We were wondering what is happening with the video that you took of the reception. WIll you still be able to
provide a copy to us?

Happy Holidays|

-Terence and Alison



